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Dear Dr. Hoddinott: 

I am providing requested comments on the draft USACHPPM document Human Health 
Risk Assessment No. 37-97-OAH4-08, Wipe Sampling Risk Evaluation for BRAC 
Igloos, Fort Wingate. NM. Thank you for the opportunity to review and provide 
comment on this draft. I offer these comments in an advisory capacity, with the intent of 
providing constructive input that will improve the risk evaluation and ensure it is 
representative of potential exposures to future users of the igloo structures. 

Overall the risk evaluation document is very well organized. and presents the 
assumptions used and the inherent limitations and uncertainties in a transparent fashion. 
It was a complex undertaking and reflects considerable effort, research and experience in 
conducting human health risk evaluations. I've kept my comments brief. focusing on the 
issues that I believe most significant 

Again, thank you for the opportunity to comment. If I can answer any questions or be of 
assistance please contact me by phone at (770) 488-1342 or email ssudweeks@cdc.gov. 

SinF1y, ((' 

)~h-~~
Scott Sudweeks 
Toxicologist 
Site and Radiological Assessment Branch 
Division of Health Assessment and Consultation 
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